
 

 22nd October 2021 

Week 7 at Stedham 
Well that’s the first half term done and dusted…what a super half 
term it has been, with so much learning, enjoyment and progress 
from our happy, little school.  The children performed so well at the 
Harvest, it was a real joy to see so many of our new children speak 
with such confidence and the singing was a joy.  Thank you so 
much to all of you who kindly donated to the Chichester foodbank, 
your donations made a huge difference to the lives of others.  Thank 
you.   

This week also saw our first 
‘Welcome Wednesday’, the children 
absolutely loved showing off their 
work and they were so proud of all 
they have achieved.  It was lovely to 
see so many parents and to welcome 
you back into school.  If you didn’t 
manage to make it into school, please 

arrange a more convenient time with your child’s class teacher – 
they will be more than happy to have you pop in at an alternative 
time. It really does make all the difference to the children. 

A huge thanks to FOSS for 
organising a ‘Spooktacular’ 
Halloween event.  There were 
over 60 children in attendance 
and it was a brilliant success.  
Thank you to all the team at 
FOSS who work tirelessly to 
raise funds for the school. 

Do make sure to have a restful 
half-term, and we look forward 
to seeing you on Monday 1st November. 

All the best, 

Sarah Palmer 

 

 

 

 Dates for your diary 

1/11/21 Back to school 

12/11/2021 FOSS Film Night 

16/11/2021 Parents evening  

18/11/2021 Parents evening 

27/11/2021  Christmas Fair  

10/12/2021 Christmas Jumper day 

14/12/2021 Nativity service at 
Stedham 

 

 

Stedham 
Weekly news 

Child voice! 
 

“I am really proud of 
the progress I made in 

gymnastics. I never 
thought I’d be able to 

perform in front of 
others.’ 

 

Don’t forget to follow the 
school on Facebook and 
Twitter: 

@schoolstedham 

 

 



 

 

What’s happened this week? 
 

 

 

 

    

Hedgehogs Class 

Hedgehogs class have written some super 
instructions on ‘How to Live forever’ with 
some absolutely brilliant advice! They have 
also studied seed dispersal 

 

Rabbits Class 

The children in Rabbits Class have really 
enjoyed playing with their farm role play 
area…there was even carrots and 
cauliflowers growing on Monday morning. 

We also have access to TTRockstars and 
Numbots, so the children can practice their 
times tables, subitizing and numberbonds. 

 

 

Foxes Class 

 

 

 

Foxes class gave a brilliant gymnastics 
performance to other children in the school.  
They were very proud of all that they 
achieved and Mrs Hines was amazed at the 
progress they had made. 

 

Our Year 6 Stedham Football team played a 
tournament at MRC, accompanied by Mrs 
Cook…they represented our school so well, 
looked so smart in our team kit and although 
they didn’t win the tournament, they were a 
true credit to our school. Many 
congratulations to all involved.  We are 
looking forward to our next sporting event 
after half term. 

 

Phonics Bug Club! 
 Don’t forget to access Phonics Bug Club, to 
support your child with reading at home. 

 

Times Table Rockstars 
and Numbots! 

COVID – 19 Thanks… 

Please continue to support us to 

keep everyone safe by making sure 

you get your child a PCR test if they 

are displaying any symptoms of 

COVID -19.  We really appreciate all 

the efforts you are making to ensure 

we keep everyone safe. 
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